
Pet Policy Reminder 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder regarding our pet policy as 

outlined in your lease agreement. 

Please remember that: 

• Only [number] pet(s) are allowed. 

• All pets must be registered with the management. 

• A non-refundable pet deposit of $[amount] is required. 

• Pets must be kept on a leash in common areas. 

• Pet waste must be cleaned up immediately. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a pleasant living environment for all residents. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please feel free to reach out. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Property Management Name] 


